
Crown Castle is proposing to
install  a  20-foot,1-inch
telecommunications  public
lighting  structure  at  the
following  sites:  814  Penn
Avenue, Pittsburgh, Allegheny
County,  PA  15222  Lat:
40-26-37.66,  Long:
-79-59-52.45,  and 260 North
Shore  Drive,  Pittsburgh,
Allegheny  County,  PA  15212
Lat:  40-26-46.73,  Long:
-80-0-31.41.  Crown  Castle
invites  comments  from  any
interested party on the impact
of the proposed action on any
districts,  sites,  buildings,
structures  or  objects
significant in American history,
archaeology,  engineering  or
culture  that  are  listed  or
determined eligible for listing
in  the  National  Register  of
Historic Places and/or specific
reason  the  proposed  action
may have a significant impact
on the quality of the human
environment.  Specific
information  regarding  the
project  is  available  by
contacting  Tyler  Kassing,
t.kassing@trileaf.com,
630-227-0202  during
normal  business  hours.
Comments  must  be
received  at  1821  Walden
Office  Square,  Suite  500,
Schaumburg,  IL  60173
within  30  days  of  this
notice.


